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We are residents of Isleham Marina and are deeply concerned that this development will affect our beautiful
countryside and wildlife.

Not only that from a practical viewpoint the roads around the area are unsuitable for the amount of heavy traffic
this kind of development will generate.

In addition arable land should continue to be used for growing vegetables to feed our nation so we aren’t as
reliant on imports.

We support generating our own energy in this country but surely there are acres of land that are not as close to
homes as this development is planning to be.

Surely there are other less disruption solutions?

Please don’t spoil what’s still left of our beautiful environment.
Yours
Joanne & Ted Ward
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